
 
 

 

 

 

 

  

 
May 16, 2017 
 
 
Newark Element 14 
217 Wilcox Ave. 
Gaffney, SC 29341 

   

   With a focus on innovative ideas and an eye towards future markets, SCHURTER continually strives to 
improve products throughout the various part series we offer. At the same time, some of the products 
SCHURTER offers have experienced a decline in demand and it is no longer cost effective to produce or 
maintain approvals for these parts.  For these reasons, SCHURTER periodically looks to adjust our product 
range to maximize value for our partners and customers. 
 
Attached is a complete list of all part numbers involved in this phase out. Last 
time buy and delivery dates are noted as well. Possible replacement parts are 
referenced where applicable. Also attached is a list of your customers who in the 
past three years have purchased parts that are involved in this phase out.  The 
list includes the part number and quantity purchased. 
 
On the SCHURTER website, the data sheets of the phased out parts are  
marked with a phase-out watermark as shown in Figure 1 and, where applicable, 
informs customers of the recommended replacement part as shown in Figure 2.  
 
Thank you for your time and attention to this matter. Please inform your 
customers accordingly and feel free to contact me if you have any questions or if 
I can be of further assistance. Additional information is also available at the 
SCHURTER website: www.schurter.com. 
 
 
Thanks and best regards, 
 

 
 

Clif Emmons 
Material Planning & Procurement 
SCHURTER Inc 

(707) 636-3004 
cemmons@schurterinc.com 
 

SCHURTER INC 
447 Aviation Boulevard 
Santa Rosa, CA  95403 
 
TEL 707 636 3000 
FAX 707 636 3033 
www.schurter.com 
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